Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Cell Tower

Rick Curtis <whereisrick@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 2:08 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

| am against the proposed cell tower at Shake Ridge and Hale.

1)  am a Verizon customer and when | travel to an area with 5g there is no noticeable increase in signal to my phone and
many times it is worse. I've actually been told by Verizon customer service to buy a new phone. There appears to be a
cell tower approximately 5 miles down Shake Ridge across from Quartz Mtn road. How many towers do we need? Is that
a Verizon tower? Could Verizon rent space on that tower? If a tower is deemed “necessary” why not at least place it
where it will not be an eyesore to the public that live in the immediate area?

For your consideration,
Rick Curtis
Sent from my iPhone



